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Fort Drum to observe quiet hours on Memorial Day, May 27

Fort Drum, NY -- U.S. Army Garrison Fort Drum will open cemeteries for visitation on Memorial Day, Monday, May 27.  Those wishing to visit the cemeteries can do so anytime between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. Quiet hours will be observed from noon to 5 p.m.

Visitors do not need to stop at Range Control to obtain a vehicle pass to go to cemeteries on the training ranges on Memorial Day only. 

Directions and database of cemeteries can be found at the following link:
https://fortdrum.isportsman.net/Cemeteries.aspxassistance.

Those who wish to visit gravesites on post will need to follow normal gate procedures. For information about gate access, call 315-772-9959.

For further information regarding this release, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 315-772-8286 or email Julie.A.Halpin2.civ@mail.mil.


